
 

 

 
 

 

All together now. 

In Georgia, WellCare and Peach State Health Plan are bringing our health plans together to 
better serve our members, providers, partners and communities. 

We’re excited about this opportunity to bring our companies together, what it means for our 
employees, and most importantly – what it means for YOU. 

Right now, nothing is changing. 

WellCare and Peach State Health Plan members can still depend on the same health plan, 
network, supports and services you’ve come to expect. Your current Member ID card is still 
your key to your good health. 

 

Over the next few months, WellCare and Peach State Health Plan will all come together. 
This will help us continue delivering the best healthcare options. We’ll keep you updated 
about any changes and choices that you will have. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pam Shipley  

Interim President & CEO 

Peach State Health Plan  

 

    

 

 

 
  

PSHP.com 

http://www.PSHP.com



